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February 4, 2025 
 
 
 
 
The Texas A&M University-Texarkana Division of Nursing is pleased to announce to our major constituents and 
community of interest that we will be hosting an on-site accreditation visit from the Commission on Collegiate 
Nursing Education (CCNE) on April 9, 2025, through April 11, 2025.  The visit will focus on our MSN program with 
concentrations in Nursing Administration, Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Practitioner and Family Nurse 
Practitioner, and our Post-graduate APRN certificate programs with a concentration in both Psychiatric Mental 
Health Nurse Practitioner and Family Nurse Practitioner.  The Master of Science in Nursing (MSN) degree 
program received its previous reaccreditation in 2015; therefore, this is our regularly scheduled visit by CCNE. 
 
In accordance with CCNE’s procedures, third-party comments may be provided to CCNE no later than March 19, 
2025.  All comments must be written in English, consistent with CCNE’s policy on Conduct of Business, and relate 
to the CCNE Standards for Accreditation of Baccalaureate and Graduate Nursing Programs 
(http://www.ccneaccreditation.org).  
 
Please submit comments to CCNE at thirdpartycomments@ccneaccredita�on.org. Or, if you prefer, mail 
comments to:  
 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Educa�on  
Atn: Third-Party Comments  
655 K Street, NW, Suite 750  
Washington, DC 20001  
 
If you are interested in further informa�on regarding the evalua�on process, please visit CCNE’s website listed 
above. Thank you for your con�nued interest in TAMUT’s Division of Nursing and for taking �me to par�cipate 
in this component of con�nuous quality assessment and improvement. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dr. Sheila Moore 
Chair, Division of Nursing 
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